
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Financial Services Commission 

Mauritius 

Warning against SevenTrades Global Markets Ltd 

 

The Financial Services Commission, Mauritius (the “FSC”) would like to alert the public with 

regards to SevenTrades Global Markets Ltd. 

 

The FSC hereby informs the public SevenTrades Global Markets Ltd is not and has not at any 

time been licensed by the FSC.  

 

The FSC therefore urges the public to exercise appropriate caution in respect of this company.  
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Email: fscmauritius@intnet.mu 
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